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25th May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you into the classroom for our Year 2 Open Morning. You will have the 

opportunity to see the amazing windmills the children have made in Design Technology lessons 

and look at work within your child's books from the summer term, including work on display 

around the classroom.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you into our amazing learning space.  

 

Please register your interest by following the QR code or the link below. Please respond by 

Monday 5th June 2023. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/jthdUQY1NB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Miss B Rice  

Class Teacher 
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